
Dear McKinney-Vento Families,

Welcome back to the 2025–2026 school year! The WESD Social Services
McKinney-Vento Program team is here to ensure every student has the support
they need to succeed.

The McKinney-Vento Act defines homeless children and youth as students who
lack a fixed, regular, and adequate nighttime residence. This program provides
assistance to help remove barriers that may affect your child’s education. 

Here are some helpful resources available to you:

Every WESD school has a School Social Worker ready to provide assistance
and connect you with resources. Click here for the list 
Access community resources on our WESD Resources Page
Learn about your rights under the McKinney-Vento Act: Know Your Rights
Our monthly newsletters will share important community events, resources,
and updates — all posted on our WESD McKinney-Vento Website.

We look forward to supporting you and wish you a wonderful school year!

WESD Social Services Team
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Important DatesContact Info

WESD Social Services
📞 (602) 347-2652

📧 mckinneyvento@wesdschools.org
  

NO SCHOOL 
September 1st (Labor Day)

WELCOME to the 2025-2026 School Year

https://www.wesdschools.org/Page/3405
https://www.wesdschools.org/Page/3405
https://www.wesdschools.org/Page/3519
https://www.wesdschools.org/Page/3517
https://www.wesdschools.org/Page/3521
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